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From: Ryder Howatt [mailto:ryderhowatt@outlook.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2023 11:42 AM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Gas station  

Dear Mr MacEwen, 

Over 50 years ago my great grandfather Fenton Howatt started the service station, known now 
as Howatt’s Shell. He passed is on to his son, my grandfather Doug Howatt who has since passed it 
on to his sons and current owners, my father Nic and Uncle Chad Howatt. These are 2 of the best 
guys that you could ever meet, and everyone will tell you the same thing. They would do anything 
for any one of their customers and employees. I grew up with the Shell as a major part of my life 
spending many hours there while my father worked, and I got to meet many people because of 
this. After having this in my family for so long it would really be a shame if the reason, we no 
longer had the Shell was because someone decided to put a 4thgas station into a community of 
under 800 people which would be taking away the opportunity me or my brothers to have this 
passed on to us.  
The Shell is a local favorite and I am highly opposed to the building of a new gas station in Borden-
Carleton. 

Thank you 

Ryder Howatt 
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